
With regard to House Bill 7382 which would redefine “household”…  
   
I am strongly opposed to this bill. Due to its’ location, the Town of Narragansett is susceptible to outside 
real estate investors who have turned residential neighborhoods into student dormitories and summer 
boarding houses, with little regard for the negative impact on full time residents. As a result, the Town 
of Narragansett has recently enacted local ordinances which limit occupancy to reasonable levels. These 
ordinances comply with the current definition of ‘household’ but would not comply with the proposed 
revision. It has taken years to bring the town back to a balance of full time residents and 
transients…please do not take that away from us. Let the town voters decide their own fate.  
   
   
   
Sincerely,  
   
John G Hanley  
   
Narragansett  
   
 


